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I live in an off grid house, powered completely by solar that I installed myself. I am 
very familiar with how much solar systems cost, and I think these fees are too steep. 
Please vote to amend the fees on LD1595. Although it may seem like a small fee to 
the committee, I anticipate that an additional $125 per panel will prove prohibitive to 
many Mainers who are considering solar. We NEED to be incentivizing clean 
energies, not placing additional fees on them. 
If these fees are for funding a tracking program, perhaps you could find that money 
through a carbon tax, or similar carbon disincentive. 


